
From: Bolick, Leigh <Leigh.Bolick@dss.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: lillian.b.koller@gmail.comlillian.b.koller@gmail.com

Koller, LillianLillian.B.Koller@dss.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
Williamson, VirginiaVirginia.Williamson@dss.sc.gov

Date: 8/2/2013 2:39:28 PM
Subject: Re: Proposed Comments on Child Care Federal Regs
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Of course. Upon rereading it I intended to revise!  I
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 2, 2013, at 2:17 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

                Thanks – we have a few tweaks for your consideration.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Bolick, Leigh [mailto:Leigh.Bolick@dss.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 6:25 PM
 
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com; Koller, Lillian; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh
 
Cc: Williamson, Virginia
 
Subject: Proposed Comments on Child Care Federal Regs
 
When I met with Christian about our concerns about the proposed federal regulations for CCDF, we agreed that 
I would write a letter, to be signed by Lillian, to provide formal comments to the feds.
 
I have read the draft letter from the American Public Human Services Association (APHSA) on behalf of all the 
states, and it is very similar to this one.
 
Comments are due Monday Aug 5, and I am in Washington all next week.  So I am copying everyone (and 
including our comment document for your reading pleasure).  If you can get comments back to me I will finalize 
next weekend when I return, and get Lillian’s final approval on Monday Aug. 5 to send.
 
I am available by cell and email all week.
 
L
 
Leigh Bolick, Director
Division of Early Care and Education
South Carolina Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520
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